
This publication is a sub-set of the DANCERgram, which provides Square and Round Dance 
news for the West Coast of Florida AND is the official Newsletter of the West Coast Square & 
Round Dancers Association (formerly the West Coast Dancer).      
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JOYS 

CONCERNS 
Dan King is home from the hospital recovering from COVID-19. He had a blood test today and 
the doctor told him he will release Dan with restrictions in two weeks, but his employer won’t let 
him return to work until there are no restrictions.  
 
Dan lives in Baxter, Tennessee but his mailing address isn’t available. He can be reached on 
Facebook. 
 
Dan is the son of Sandy King who owned Sandy’s Square Dance Boutique here in Florida. They 
attended all of our state coventions and regional festivals. After they retired, Dan took over the 
shop. 

SYMPATHIES 
 
Ed and Bonnie Richey lost his daughter, Linda, on March 11th. She has been ill for some time 
and needed a lung transplant but the doctors told her they couldn’t do one due to her back 
problems. The funeral will be held in Livonia, Michigan, where she will be buried next to her 
mother. 
 
If you would like to send cards, the address is 1920 Brunns Road, Sebring, Florida 33872-4074. 
 
Ed is a caller who winters in Sebring.  
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DANCERgram Magazines 

Planner (weekly) 
Joys, Concerns, & Sympathies (as needed) 
Directory (as needed)  WC Key Contacts  WC Dances  SCCA  Links 
This and That (monthly)  WCA president’s message  Federation 
president’s message  Club News  Reprint of articles  New Articles 

DANCERgram Staff 

Editor:             Penny T. Green 
Webmaster:      Cliff Reiss 

The DANCERgram magazines are written and published by a square and round dancer concerned about preserving 
our dance activity. The magazines include Planner (weekly), This & That (monthly), Joys, Concerns, & Sympathies (as 
needed), and Directory (as needed). All of the magazines are under the DANCERgram banner. In the event of new 
information between publication dates, notification is sent via the Flash.   

The Editor reserves the right to edit any submission to the DANCERgram magazines. Opinions expressed in any 
DANCERgram magazine are not necessarily those of the Editor or the West Coast Square and Round Dancers' 
Association. All new information (since the previous issue) in these magazines is highlighted in yellow.  

Distribution of the DANCERgram magazines is encouraged via forwarding or hard copies. All of the Magazines, as 
well as additional content, can be found at www.dancergram.com.  

If you would like to receive the DANCERgram Magazines via email or you would like to submit information to any of 
the magazines, please contact the Editor at sqdncfan@gmail.com or 863-224-3393. 

 


